From: ebenda@aol.com

To: OCI Company Licensing

Subject: information for the WFL-NMB merger hearing
Date: Monday, November 09, 2020 3:06:26 PM
Mr. Junior,

Attached, please find my letter with information to add to the exhibit list for the hearing this week. | hope
it will provide you with more details and perspective as to why so many of us feel this merger should not
be approved at this juncture.

Please let me know that you received this.

Sincerely,

Elaine Benda
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